

## Perth Bowling Club (Instituted 1853)

Balhousie, North Inch, Perth. PH1 5HT Te

Tel: 01738 621386

President A. Rodger 01738-626943

Vice President Jim Sandilands

01738-632828

Secretary G Barclay 07763-217222 Match Sec G Turpie 01738-563537 A Moffat 01738-563500

Email Address - perthbowlingclub.cb@gmail.com

Dear Member.

On behalf of Perth Bowling Club we would like to wish you a warm welcome as a member of Perth Bowling Club.

Year 2020 didn't turn out to be a good year due to the Coronavirus, Hope you've managed to adapt throughout all of the changes that have been introduced. Sadly there have been several deaths. George Wilson & Bob Dowie were both long serving club members. Roger Graham was a very keen & helped out the club on many ways. Charlie Speedie was a playing member for only a short time but enjoyed coming to the club & Spectating when his health allowed. Bill Bell a past president of the club in 2002 again a long serving member of the club.

I'm sure all Perth Bowling Club members send their condolences and kind thoughts to there families.

Providing things improve with all that's going on with Coronavirus, the following dates are a possabillity for the forthcoming year. If there are any changes you'll be notified as soon as possible.

The Treasurer / Secretary will be available to accept membership fees on Friday 19th March from 7.00 p.m. - 8.30 p.m. Friday 26th March from 7.00 p.m. - 8.30 p.m. & Wednesday 31st March from 7.00 pm - 8.30 pm. (You Can Also Pay Your Fees By Card.)

The membership fees for 2021 season has been reduced to £50.00 due to the on going Coronavirus, and should be paid no later than 31st March 2021. Members failing to pay fees by this time will not be eligible to enter Club Competitions internally and externally.

## Depending on Covid 19 guidelines.

The Club invites you to come along on Friday 2nd April 2021 from 7.00 p.m. onwards to meet fellow members and have a drink if you wish to do so.

The opening of the green will be on Saturday 10th April 2021 at 2.45 p.m. A game of bowls followed by a fish supper thereafter.

Our first mixed Hat Day will be Wednesday 14th April 2021 at 2.00 p.m. The first Mixed Hat Night will be Thursday 15th April at 6.30 p.m.

Yours in Sport

Gordon Barclay Perth Bowling Club Secretary.